
Fort Ontario 
Special Resource Study

You are invited to a virtual meeting about the National Park Service’s special 
resource study of Fort Ontario in Oswego, New York, as a potential new 
national park unit. 

OctOber 6 at 6:30pm—8pm eDt
1) Audio only: To listen to the meeting on your phone, dial 

+1-415-527-5035 and use the following Access Code: 2763 496 9932

  OR

2) On a computer (video and audio): To connect, click on this meeting 
link or type into your web browser: https://natlpark2.webex.com/
natlpark2/j.php?MTID=m2924778d9b848ff69d8229343ff739cd

The National Park Service wants to hear from you! Submit your opinions 
and/or concerns about Fort Ontario potentially becoming a new unit of the 
national park system between September 1 and November 1, 2021 in one of 
these three ways: 

1) Submit a comment online at the study website:  
parkplanning.nps.gov/FortOntarioSRS, or 

2) Leave us a voicemail at 303-969-2425, or

3) Email the project manager at hilary_retseck@nps.gov
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